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Sheryl and I want to thank you all for the support and prayers as we go through journey of faith and healing. Sheryl’s surgery and recovery have gone much better than we could even have hoped. God answered our and your prayers in a major way. Praise God!
With harvest just about to start I pray you and your family have a great and safe harvest. While you are on vacation don’t forget you can still keep in touch with us by watching Facebook live as we broadcast our entire church service and then save it as well on our Sharon Springs United Methodist Church page so that if you are tied up during the service you are able to watch it later when you have more time.
For those looking for a bible study this summer we will be starting our adult Sunday School up on July 11th at 9:00AM. Our study will be on “The Miracles of Jesus.” It promises to be a very engaging study.
We are looking forward to a remarkably busy and enjoyable summer.
July 2, 1752: The first English Bible published in America rolls off presses in Boston.

God’s Blessings:
Pastor Galen
